
Find out more: visit www.dmas.virginia.gov or ask 
your managed care provider. If you are experiencing 

a crisis, please call 9-1-1.

Virginia Medicaid members now have access to new behavioral health 
services for youth and adults. These community-based services focus 
on proactive, preventive care for long-term healing.

Our new intensive community services help youth (ages 11-18) get the 
treatment and family support services they need to live at home and 
stay in school. Our new crisis services for youth and adults support and 
stabilize the individual prior to, during and following a crisis.

New behavioral health services include:
• Mobile crisis response teams
• Short-term crisis supports
• 23-hours of observation
• Short-term intervention services

• Partial hospitalization during 
  daytime hours
• Intense outpatient therapy and 
  counseling a few times a week

Stop Your Next Crisis 
Before it Starts


